
 

 

International Bodyguard & Security Services Association 
Executive President: 1276 Budapest 22 P.O. Box 28, Hungary 

E-mail ibssa@elender.hu 

 
Bratislava – Slovak Republic 

10
th

 September 1999. 
 
 
Mr. George Popper Executive President and Dr. G. S. Bertoletti Vice President had a very active meeting with all Slovakian 
IBSSA members. 
Mr. Peter Richter IBSSA representative welcomed the guests, than Mr. Lubomir Kosegi (OSO Security) gave information about 
the situation of private security in Slovakia. Mr. Kosegi is the President of the Federation of the Private Security Companies in 
Slovakia and official advisor of the Minister of those affairs. 
 
Some representatives of potential member companies and leaders of the Slovakian Security Press were also present. 
 
Slovakian members invited IBSSA leadership for an official Dinner. 
 
 
 
Budapest 09.21.1999. 


